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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am not able to comment on the reaction to the landing of seaplanes on Lake Burley Griffin, but as that would
only be the case of say 2 a day, in and out, I would consider it as a nothing to complain about.

However the convenience of being able catch a plane to Canberra, firstly without the terrible congestion at the
Sydney airport, as the take off is from Sydney Harbour, in the Rose Bay Area, and then the convenience of
landing virtually in the centre of the Canberra city again without the difficulties of congestion at Canberra
Airport terminal would I believe far outweigh any negatives that could ever be applied to the service.

There would be many other advantages as well, not only from a business point of view, but also as it would
afford many travellers with the opportunity to view the countryside from a much lower level of flying.

All things considered, I agree it would be a step in the correct direction and I would use the service whenever I
visited Canberra to see my family.

Regards,

John Scott




